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Dear 8irs,

I duly received your letter of the 27th ultimo
intimating that you have deciced to convert the steem trawler
WoRIAR® from coal to dil fuel, and I have already placed myself
in communicatlion with the Newcastle Surveyors wiith a view to
the plans of the preposed alterations being submltted to this

¢rrice for approval.

Your further remarks regarding the other trawlers
under similar conversion are also noted.

~ . Ae regards your reguest thet consideration may be
given %o the jnsertion in the Register Bock of scme record of
the conversions, this will be dealt with when the reports are
received, but ln any ease the vessels will be granted an
appropriate notatlion of the conversion to oll fusl which will
bear the date of the change over.

Yours faithfully

Shanie Aa ke . . . N
Ohlﬁflﬂﬁ:’m c;@gtgcg f‘g M
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